
 
 

PRODUCTION ALERT - Issue Affecting Omega and 
Lynx data in TMX IP Feeds 
 
Attention TMX Information Processor Clients 
 
Please be aware that TMX IP is currently experiencing an issue impacting Omega and Lynx 
data in the TMX IP feeds at both ​Markham​ (​MCC​) at ​Toronto​ (​TCF​) location. 
 
TMX is currently investigating the root cause of the issue with Omega support and will provide 
updates once they become available. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
For more information contact ​TMX Market Operations​ at ​(416) 947-4705 

mailto:vendor_services@tmx.com?subject=More%20Information

